From: Patel, Swati
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Tom Davistom1960davis@yahoo.com
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date:  12/17/2013 11:32:12 AM
Subject:  Re:H.3101

Hi Tom,

| wanted to follow up with you on your work on H.3101. As we are gearing up for next session, | want
to make sure | understand the proposals for this bill.

Let me know if you are ready to share the proposal, if ready, or can provide me with an update.
Hope to hear from you soon. Enjoy your last bit of freedom from Columbia!

Swati

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 5, 2013, at 10:49 AM, "Patel, Swati" <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Hi Tom!

Hope you are doing well and enjoying your “break” from Columbia. Katherine and | talked last week about your
public hearings on H. 3101 gearing up now and | understand that you may be developing amendment/s to the
bill. Of course, | am watching this bill for the legal issues it may present and would love to get in the loop with
you about your proposals. | am also tracking this bill because it is moving closely with H. 3945, Ethics Reform,
and | hope for a smoother process with both bills early next session.

Can you update me or send me proposals when are ready to share them?

While I know your focus is on H.3101, | would love to have your strong voice and leadership with H.3945 next
session as well.

Thanks,
Swati

Swati S. Patel

Chief Legal Counsel

Office of the Governor.South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street

Columbia, SC 29201

DD 803.734.5095
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